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Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon statement on minimum wage vote 
 

Salem, Ore. – Today, the Oregon House voted to approve SB1532, which will increase the minimum wage. 

Following the vote, Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon (EMO) issued the following statement: 

     “As Oregonians, we believe in the inherent dignity of work and that those who work should be able to 

support themselves and their families, regardless of the job they do. For many of our neighbors, however, it 

is simply not possible to get by on their income alone. In Portland, Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon’s 

Northeast Emergency Food Program (NEFP) provides food and clothing to over 2,000 people each 

month— 40 percent of them children and many from households with a working adult. We are encouraged 

that an increase in income for the more than 100,000 Oregonians currently earning the minimum wage will 

help our clients and families throughout Oregon afford the basics.” 

     For more information about NEFP, go to emoregon.org/NE_food_program.php.  

     For the most recent data on the number of Oregonians earning the minimum wage, go to 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2016R1/Downloads/MeasureAnalysisDocument/33164 , page 2. 

 
Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon is a statewide association of Christian denominations, congregations, ecumenical 
organizations and interfaith partners working together to improve the lives of Oregonians through community 
ministry programs, ecumenical and interreligious dialogue, environmental ministry and public policy advocacy. 
Please note, the Archdiocese of Portland in Oregon releases all public policy statements through the Oregon 
Catholic Conference. 
 


